
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: September 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Tree Board Development Field Trip 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Field Trip. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

Following the completion of the Urban Forestry Management Plan in 2021, the Tree Board 
discussed a training program for the Board at their March 14, 2022 and April 11, 2022 
meetings.  One continuing education component of the training program was the City’s 
development review process.  At the July 11, 2022 their meeting, the Tree Board focused 
on understanding the structure of the City’s development review process. 

 
The next step is applying this information to specific development review projects through a 
field trip on Wednesday, September 22 from 6:00 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

 
City staff will be providing a van to allow all the members of the Tree Board and staff to go 
to each site together.  If Tree Board member want to drive separately, a field trip itinerary is 
provided in the memorandum. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. Tree Board Development Field Trip Memorandum 
B1. Kirsop Crossing Division 1 Final Plat 07-27-2018 
B2. Kirsop Crossing Division 1 Landscape Plan Approved 07-21-2017 
B3. Kirsop Crossing Division 1 Hearing Examiner Decision 04-13-2005 
B4. Kirsop Crossing Division 2 Final Short Plat Recorded 03-10-2020 
B5. Kirsop Crossing Division 3 Preliminary Plat Map 
B6. Kirsop Crossing Division 3 Hearing Examiner Decision 06-24-2022 
C1. Gendlek Short Plat Recorded 04-07-2020 
C2. Gendlek Short Plat Hearing Examiner Decision 12-05-2018 
C3. Gendlek Short Plat Approved Civil Plans 08-26-2019 
C4. Gendlek Short Plat Tree Removal Waiver 03-18-2019 
D1. Skyview Estates Preliminary Plat Landscape Plans 10-08-2018 
D2. Skyview Estates Hearing Examiner Decision 06-21-2019 
D3 Skyview Estates Preliminary Plat Tree Plan 08-21-2018 
E1. Tumwater Highlands Plat Hearing Examiner Decision 09-04-2006 
E2. Tumwater Highlands Plat Map Exhibit D 02-15-2006 


